
 

 

 

 
Important information for all SouthTrust Bank location customers: 

Limited Lobby Services 
Effective 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
 

In compliance with the Public Health Disaster Declaration issued by Texas Governor, 
Greg Abbott, SouthTrust Bank will limit lobby traffic beginning Tuesday, 3/24/2020. 
Doors to lobby areas will be closed to the public during business hours, however, staff 
will be at the bank and can be reached by calling your local branch to address individual 
needs. All branch numbers are listed at www.southtrust.com.  Access to the lobby will 
be by appointment only. The Drive-Thru will be fully staffed and ready to take deposits 
and cash checks as usual.  All services will remain available to our customers.  
 

We value our customer relationships and would like to remind you of the many ways in 
which we can serve you.  

 Telephone Banking, 24/7 
1-855-688-0692 

 Drive-Thru Services 

 Online and Mobile Banking, 24/7 

 ATM access, 24/7 
 

For other banking questions, or to make an appointment with our staff, please call your 
local branch. During lobby appointments, staff will be exercising social distancing for the 
well-being of employees, as well as our customers. 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we try to ensure the health of our 
staff, our customers, and our community. 

http://www.southtrust.com/

